

10.	EAA Belgrade 2025	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • ET had agreed to assist with the EAA 2025 Heritage Crime session but has now withdrawn from it, for personal reasons, which this committee fully support. • EG to circulate the abstract for the session for the committee to find suitable papers, especially, if possible, from those archaeologists who took part in the discovery of Bosnian and Kosovan mass graves. Suggestions to EG. 	<p>All</p> <p>EG/All</p>
11.	New RIG CifA webpage & Knowledge Hub	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • CB pointed out the message from CifA concerning the problems that some people have had with the new CifA website and renewed the request for photos and blurb and asked if members of the committee would contribute something as soon as possible. It does not need to be detailed. • RIG Knowledge Hub has 25 members. Postings from MH and CF are the most recent postings on it. 	
12.	Academic Matrix report back	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • MH and PG have received further feedback from CifA suggesting certain amendments in wording in a few sentences. CF will circulate the suggested amendments to the committee which don't change the meaning with the view of an email agreement to the suggested alterations as soon as possible and hopefully an adoption at CifA 2025 Conference. • CF proposed a vote of thanks for MH and PG for their sterling work which was unanimously accepted. 	MH/PG/CF
13.	Business Plan	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • CF formally handed over responsibility to MH as Vice Chair. • CF pointed out that as we are in year 2 of the 3-year business plan and that after the next AGM meeting we should start preparing the next 3 year plan to be adopted at the following year's AGM. 	
14.	AOB	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The issue of mentoring with English Heritage assistance was brought up as a possible agenda item for the next meeting. 	
15.	Next Meeting	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • At CifA conference in person. TBC 	CF